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Date District Guiding Pillar Agenda Item # 

September 21, 2020 Expect transparency and decisions that support long term 
financial stability for high student achievement. 

Agenda Item: Consideration and Approval of Memorandum of Understanding with Kaufman 
County and Terrell ISD 

Summary: 
The Board of Trustees will consider action to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding with Kaufman 
County in which Kaufman County will reimburse Terrell ISD for up to $389,204.10 of COVID-19 related 
expenses allowable under the requirement for use of CARES Act Funds. 

Due to additional matching funds that will be provided from TEA in order to match County funds for 
Operation Connectivity, this support from the County will prove an additional $114,500 from TEA, allowing 
Terrell ISD to be reimbursed for up to $503,704.10 for COVID-19 related expenses, including PPE, 
sanitation, and technology needs for distance learning. 

Attachments: 

Memorandum of Understanding between Kaufman County and Terrell ISD 

Administrative Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent that the Board approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding between Kaufman County and Terrell ISD. 

Budget/Funding 

N/A 


